
Next Unread Message View Message

Message PRIORITY/ACTION REQUIRED
 
                        To:                 All Honda Service Managers/Advisors
                   From:                 Vehicle Engineering

       RE:                 Incorrect Part Number for Sub-cord Repair Kit in Service BulleƟn 16-093
 

This message is solely directed to Honda dealership personnel; please handle accordingly. Print this iN
message and provide a copy to the Shop Foreman and all Service Advisors.
 

On January 7, 2017, an iN message was  released regarding Service  BulleƟn 16-093. The  Honda  Service
BulleƟn (16-093 - Safety Recall: Rear Wire Harness/Rear Subframe Harness) lists the part number for the
Sub-cord Repair Kit for repair procedure A as 32108-T6Z-301. This is incorrect. The correct part number is
32108-T6Z-306. An updated copy of the service bulleƟn will be posted soon.

 

Thank you.

 

Sent on 01 10 2017     Expires on 01 24 2017

From Parts and Service Division

Subject Incorrect Part Number for Service Bulletin 16-093

INTERACTIVE NETWORK

American Honda Motor Co., Inc. Page 1 of 1


